Good afternoon, Condors and Condor Families,
Report card marks will be available Monday at noon on the Public Portal for students to access using their NBSS credentials.  These credentials are what students use to access Teams (this is the school-issued username and password). 
Students can access the Public Portal by visiting their school website and select Public Portal under Quick Links.   
Additionally, students may access the Public Portal by following this link: 
https://sisasdn.nbed.nb.ca/public/home.html
Information regarding virtual Parent/Teacher meetings will be sent to you at a later date.
Please contact your teacher or principal with any questions you may have.
If work action is still in place at the end of the weekend, we will send a talk mail on Sunday night to highlight the procedures for online and home learning for the upcoming days.
Hope everyone is well and safe! 
We miss our Condors and hope to see them in person soon!
Thank you!

